
 
 

 

October 25, 2024 

 

Via Electronic Filing 

 

Will Seuffert 

Executive Secretary 

Minnesota Public Utilities Commission 

121 7th Place East, Suite 350 

St. Paul, MN 55101 

 

RE: Request to Open New Docket - In the Matter of Southern Minnesota Municipal Power 

Agency’s Submittal of its 2025-2039 Integrated Resource Plan 

 

Dear Mr. Seuffert, 

 

The Southern Minnesota Municipal Power Agency (SMMPA) respectfully requests the 

creation of a new docket for the upcoming submittal of the Agency’s 2025-2039 Integrated 

Resource Plan. In accordance with the Commission’s order of September 8, 2022, the 

Agency will file its 2025-2039 IRP on or before December 2, 2024. 

 

Please contact me at 507-292-6427 or ja.hoffman@smmpa.org with any questions. 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Joseph A. Hoffman 

Chief External Affairs Officer 

 


